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Comments: Dear Forest Service:

 

The Great Burn area of Lolo NF must continue to be managed as wilderness.  I hike, camp and fish in this area

and understand and respect the wildness it offers.  This bioregion has to be preserved as a bulwark against

climate change.  We have a chance to protect the Great Burn still, let's keep up the pace and not squander a

great opportunity to ensure the well-being of wolverines, grizzlies, and ultimately - ourselves.

 

Best Regards,

Erik Benson 


